
GLEN CORE 

21 January 2014 

Dr Malcolm Roberts 
Queensland Competition Authority 
Level 27, 145 Ann Street 
GPO Box 2257 
Brisbane QLD 4001 
Australia 

Dear Dr Roberts 

Aurizon Network- Response to Stakeholders' Submissions (Nov 13) 

I am writing in relation to the QCA's request for submissions on Aurizon Network's Response to 
Stakeholders' Submissions. Glencore Coal will not be providing its own separate submissions in relation 
to this document. However, Glencore Coal has participated in a process facilitated by the Queensland 
Resources Cotmcil to develop a response to the Aurizon Network submissions and supports the 
submissions which have been made by the Queensland Resources Council on behalf of industry. 

Yours sincerely 

Frank Cold well 
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